

Principal Emma Skae BSc BEd MA NPQH

Date: 31/10/2022

## Work experience

Dear Parent/Carer,

As you will know students have been asked to find a work experience placement themselves as this will allow them to have a beneficial fortnight in an environment, they would like to work in. Own placement forms were due to be completed by today, but I have decided to extend the deadline until Monday 7th November to allow students to secure a work placement suitable for them. You can support your child by suggesting and directing them to suitable places to work which match their career interests. As a reminder, students cannot work with direct relatives such as parents and siblings but can work with extended family members. If students do not find a placement, then we will allocate these for them, but it may be somewhere they do not wish to work in and won't get as much out of.

Yours sincerely,

Emily Farley Head of Year 10

Walthamstow Academy

Billet Road Walthamstow London E17 5DP

t: 020 8527 3750

e: info@walthamstow-academy.org















Walthamstow Academy
Billet Road
Walthamstow
London E17 5DP
Tel 020 8527 3750

Email: info@walthamstow-academy.org